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Andrea Gyger

From: Kathleen Erie <kathleene@sanmiguelcountyco.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 8:31 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Re: Revised Draft Election Rules - Rulemaking Hearing 7/25/16

I have reviewed the revised Election Rules issued on July 20.  I am generally satisfied that they effectively meet 

the intended purposes.  I have just a few questions. 

 

P.8 L 18 et seq.  This seems to indicate that the Canvass Board and Audit Board are separate functions and 

entities.  We have always combined these tasks with a single panel. 

 

P.12 L11 et seq.  What form is the "tabulation report"?  Simple print out from the election system or something 

else? 

 

There are several sections that refer to specific formats or number counts for races, etc.  As we do not program 

our own ballots, I must assume that the providers and counties that do the programming are satisfied these 

parameters can be met. 

 

P 23 L 6 et seq.  I do not understand this section at all.  Much greater clarification or context please. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

On Wed, Jul 20, 2016 at 2:06 PM, SoS Rulemaking <SoS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

  

Next week, the Colorado Secretary of State will host a rulemaking hearing concerning the Election Rules (8 

CCR 1505-1).   

  

The hearing will begin at 2 p.m. July 25, 2016 and will conclude at the end of public comment. 

Colorado Secretary of State Aspen Conference Room, 3rd Floor 1700 Broadway Denver, CO 80290 Map 

  

The proposed draft rules have changed. To view a copy of the revised draft rules and additional information 

concerning this rulemaking, please see the following website: 

http://www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/rule_making/hearings/2016/ElectionsRulesHearing20160725.html  
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You may submit written comments regarding the proposed draft rules at any time before and during the 

hearing. Also, if you are available, we encourage you to attend the rulemaking hearing for an open discussion 

of the proposed rules. If you are interested in the proposed rules but are unable to attend the rulemaking 

hearing, you may listen to the live broadcast online by visiting 

www.sos.state.co.us/pubs/info_center/audioBroadcasts.html. A recording of the hearing will posted and 

available via this website as well. 

  

Please email SoS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us if you have any questions or would like to submit written 

comments. 

  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

--  

M. Kathleen Erie 

San Miguel County Clerk and Recorder 

PO Box 548  (All USPS) 

305 W. Colorado Avenue 

Telluride, CO  81435-0548 

Phone:  970-728-3954 

Fax:  970-728-4808 


